From: Helen Purcell [mailto:HPurcell@wicklowtc.ie] 

Sent: 11 February 2010 10:31

Subject: Resolution of Wicklow Town Council

The following Resolution was passed by the Members of Wicklow Town Council they would be obliged if you could bring it to the attention of your Members,

 <<RESOLUTION.doc>> 

regards,

Helen Purcell

Town Clerk

Wicklow Town Council

Tel: 0404 67327

Fax: 0404 69158

RESOLUTION

The following Resolution was passed at the meeting of Wicklow Town Council held on the 1st February 2010:

“Wicklow Town Council write to the following Ministers, requesting that they immediately review the legislation and bring forward proposals to ban ‘Head Candy Shops’.

There are serious concerns with regard to the potential effects of the product sold in these shops. This is an issue of national concern and one that has serious consequences for families all over the country.

Further, that we circulate this resolution to all Town Councils and request that they also write to the relevant Ministers on this very important matter”.

Proposed by Councillor Malcolm Earls, seconded by Councillor Pat Byrne.

